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Date:  13th November 2018 
 
Re:  FS1 Farmers’Day 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Foundation Stage 1 Children, 
 
FS1 will be holding a Farmers’ Day Morning to celebrate our current learning theme, Food and Farms.  It 
will be held on the 22nd November 2018 in the FS1 playground.   
 
We are going to celebrate by holding a healthy eating picnic for breakfast at 8:30am.  We would like to ask 
parents to send in healthy farm food for the children to enjoy and share with their friends.  Food can 
include such things as fruits, vegetables, cheese and breads.  Milk and fruit juice are also welcome.  Please 
may we ask that flavoured milk (strawberry and chocolate) is not to be sent as well as food such as 
doughnuts and sweets. 
 
We would like the children to dress up for this day, if you would like any suggestions please speak to your 
child’s teacher. 
 
Parents are very welcome to attend this breakfast from 8:30am – 9:00am.  We will be setting up from 
8:00am and ask parents to wait in the canteen until 8:30am and then join us for the festivities in the 
playground. At 9:00am children will be returning to their classes for a normal learning day. 
 
Thank you so much for your continued support of FS1; the excellent relationship between home and school 
make these days possible for the children. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Foundation Stage 1 Team.  
 
 
 
 

  


